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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS - INFORMATIONAL UPDATE 1
OPERATION OF A COMBINED INFANT AND CHILD CARE CENTER (2009-AN029)

Thank you for attending our mandatory Proposers' Conference for
Operation of a Combined Infant and Child Care Center (2009-AN029) on
Thursday, October 15, 2009. The following clarifications have been made to the
Request for Proposals (RFP) in response to questions asked at the
Proposers Conference.

1. Question: It is my understanding that the Contractor has to pay the County back
for the difference in tuition fees between the sponsored rate and public rate?

Response: Yes, the Contractor has to pay the County the difference in tuition
fees between the Sponsored rate and public rate. Refer to Sample Agreement,
FOURTH Paragraph, page 1 of 4, which addresses the rates of County/Sponsor
employees and non County/Sponsor employees (public).

2. Question: In reviewing the RFP, there might have been conflicting information
as to who is responsible for the landscaping and extermination services. Please
clarify who is responsible?

Response: The Contractor is responsible for obtaining landscape and
exterminator services and paying the providers. County will reimburse the
Contractor on a quarterly basis. Refer to Sample Agreement, SIXTH Paragraph,
page 2 of 4, which clarifies who is responsible for the exterminator and
landscaping services at the child care center.

3. Question: Can one of us come at a later time to look at the facility?
Response: No, you will not be able to visit the facility for this solicitation.

Please note that the deadline to submit proposals continues to be
Thursday, October 29, 2009, at 5:30 p.m.
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If you have questions concerning the above information, please contact
Ms. Lorena Calderon at (626) 458-4169, Monday through Thursday, 7 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.

Very truly yours,

GAIL FARBER

Director of Public V%

GHAYANE ZAKARIAN, Chief
Administrative Services Division

LC
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